
 

MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP 
Park Commission 

 
 
TO: Park Commission 

 
Ami Van Antwerp 
Mark Stephens 
Mike McDonald 
Amanda Lick 

 
 FROM:  Mary Nardo-Farris, Chair 
 

DATE:              October 10, 2022 
 
The Park Commission meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, 2022, has been postponed. 
The new meeting date and time will be announced at a later date. 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 8, 2022, 4:30 pm, at the 
Meridian Service Center, 2100 Gaylord C. Smith Court, Haslett, MI 48840. 

 
 
 

cc:  
LuAnn Maisner 
Kati Adams 
Clerks Office 
Communications 
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